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Hello Everyone 

 
Hope you had a wonderful Easter and weren’t we blessed with some super weather ? 
 
We are fast approaching the end of our Winter 2021-22  League Programme which, in 
spite of Covid19, has gone remarkably well. There are still a few outstanding games but 
overall, everyone has made a huge effort to get them played.  
 
Sorry to have to remind you, but any unplayed matches still have to be paid for before 
the end of the season please. 
 

Club Competitions 
There are three outstanding competitions of which two are now scheduled : 
 
The Drawn Open Trips match is being played TODAY, Wednesday 20 April at 12.30pm 
Kath Smith, Peter Holyk and D King Taylor will play Anna Duckworth, David West and 
Janet West. 
 
The Men’s Singles will be played tomorrow, Thursday 21 April at 2.30pm when Adam 
Fuller will play Jeff Nowell. 
 
Thank you to all the dedicated supporters who have come along for the majority of the 
finals already played and to all of the competitors for taking part. There was some 
great and exciting bowling.  
 
Having said that now is a good time to provide a reminder for the Presentation 
Evening which is on the 29 April at 7pm where the League winners and competition 
winners and runners-up will be presented with their Trophies and winnings. There is 
also a Raffle drawn on the night. Please come and support the winners. 
 

Summer 2022 Leagues 
As yet there has not been a lot of response for the two proposed summer leagues, and 
it is becoming urgent that we know of members intentions for these. There are still 
Priority Forms available on the desk or a list on the board to the right of the scoreboard 
and there is also a list on the notice board where Selected Teams are normally 
displayed, alternatively speak to a committee member for help. 
 
The club will of course remain open for casual bowling during the summer. 
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Winter 2022-23 Leagues 
Some Priority Forms have not yet been collected . If this is merely an oversight then 
they will remain there for an extended period of time, however, if you would like them 
to be emailed to you then this can be arranged.  
 
We really do need to know as soon as possible your intentions for the coming 
year for both financial and planning purposes. We do understand that some of 
you may be looking forward to your outdoor season but if, for whatever reason, you 
are not intending to submit your team next year then please inform us as soon as 
possible. 
 
If any member decides that they would like to play in a specific league or day, then 
please contact John Allen or any Bowls Committee Official and they will do their very 
best to find a team for the day on which you wish to play. 
 

Annual General Meeting 
Thank you to everyone that took the time to attend the meeting on Tuesday 29 March. 
 

Website 
Just a reminder about the new website where you can find current information on the 
home page, past newsletters and league position/match results. The website address 
is:  
 

https://www.gedlingibc.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
Once again thank you for your continued loyalty and support for Gedling IBC it is really 
appreciated by both committees, and it would be great if your support could continue 
into next season and beyond. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

Kath Smith 
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